
Dear Friend,

Thank you for interest in, and support of, the Borrego Art Institute. BAI needs to raise $300,000 each and every 
year to continue to offer its many valuable services. We accomplish this via grants and donations from generous 
individuals like you. As we near the end of 2023 we wanted to take one last opportunity to let you know about some 
of the great things BAI does and remind you that we can use your help by December 31st.

BAI is a registered 501C3 non-profit organization where art is 
only the beginning. It serves the small town of Borrego Springs 
and its neighbors by providing classes for young and old alike, 
food from its botanical gardens, a pottery studio, a gallery, and its 
well-loved KidsArt program. These services are offered at low to no 
cost to locals and visitors. If you like what BAI does, join us today.

The arts and education are no doubt near and dear to your heart, 
as they are ours. Although not often thought of this way, Arts & 
Education are critical industries that support jobs, generate tax 
revenue and strengthen the tourism economy. 

The simple truth is, if you choose to give, whether large or small, 
you’ll see tax benefits and know you are helping preserve the 
arts, and more, in an underserved community. You can rest 
easy with the knowledge that BAI is run by a seasoned staff 
and overseen by a dedicated board of directors. Everyone at 
BAI shares your concern for, and respect of, the arts, culture, 
and education. I invite you to join us by making a donation of 
any size to the Borrego Art Institute today.

Thank you & season’s greetings,

Steve Fisher                         Robert Wright	
Executive Director	           Board President

BorregoArtInstitute.org


